

## NAMIBIA NATIONAL OLYMPIC COMMITTEE & NAMIBIA COMMONWEALTH GAMES ASSOCIATION



31 Tacoma Street, Suiderhof, Windhoek | PO BOX 21162 · Windhhoek | www.nnoc-namibia.com Telephone: +264-61-229 285 | Fax: +264-61-237 872 | E-mail: info@olympic.org.na

March 08, 2023

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of Namibia National Olympic Committee & Commonwealth Games Association stating that Triathlon Federation is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Namibia. Moreover, Triathlon is currently an organization in good standing with the NNOC-CGA.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Triathlon Federation:

**Address** 

: P O Box 9214

Windhoek Namibia

President

: Roual Spangenberg

Secretary General

: Adele de la Rey

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Joan Smit

Secretary General

NAMIBIA NATIONAL OLYMPIC COMMITTEE INDUSTRIBUTION IN AMERICANIA COMMONWEALTH GAMES ASSOCIATION)

Tel: +254 61 229 285

E-mail: info@olympic.org.na

P O Box 21162 Windhoek

NAMIBIA